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House Points 
 

Darwin  856    Einstein  739  Galileo  896  Newton  900 

Each Morning -   Breakfast Club  8.00 - 8.40am   
  

Events for the week beginning 19th February 2018 
  
Monday  lunchtime Lego      Miss Morris, Dallas, Gabriel 

  Afternoon  Class 3 Swimming   Mr Dow    

  

           

Tuesday         lunchtime Choir      Mrs Servent 

  morning Keyboard     Mrs Jennifer Enright  

  3.30 - 4.30pm              Hockey Club     Mrs Bennett 

  (shin pads & gum shields required) 

   

                 

Wednesday lunchtime Gardening     Miss Barlow 

 3.15 - 4.30 pm  Shepherd’s Delight   Sue & Sheila 

 

 

 Thursday                            Class 2 Assembly 9.15 am coffee served from 8.45am 

 Morning Guitar     Mr Christopher Armson 

 lunchtime Sports Crew    Georgia, Dallas, Jack, Sophia 

 3.30 - 4.30 pm Football KS 2    Mr Dow 

 5.00 - 5.45 pm Hotshots     Matt Roberts 

  

 

 Friday                                                   Class 3 & 4 Trip to Twycross 

  Yelvertoft Primary School App 
 

  Thank you to all who have downloaded the App but there are still a few missing out!  
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Records of Achievement 

Class 1  Tessa Clews for  outstanding 

homework this week. 
 

Class 2  Miles Hall for  always being 

ready to learn and for great improvement 

in Maths and English. 
 

Class 3  Jack Ross for  always trying his 

best, behaving excellently and really  

coming out of his shell. 
 

Class 4  Jack Armstrong for  always  

putting in 100% effort, is helpful to all and 

his behaviour is excellent. 
 

 

 

Well done to the following children: 
 

Esme Carter for  fantastic counting to 

20;  

Tommy Starkey for  an excellent junk 

model combine harvester; Eva Newhouse 

for a super recycling poster; Seb Mabey 

for being an enthusiastic metal detective; 

Nathan Lilley for  super  choice of  

conjunctions; Finley Marsh for good 

choice of conjunctions; Kelsey Sarson for 

great ideas during guided reading; Lexi  

Parkinson for  joining in with ideas dur -

ing guided reading; Lourdes Worrell for  

being delightful in class and tackling  

problems head on; Emily Hetherington for 

an excellent shoebox rainforest;  

William Pratt for  putting in 100%  effor t 

all week; Jack Williams for working  

really hard on his sentence and word 

choice; Edward Ronch for working  

diligently in all subjects; Kayla Sarson for 

her cheerful and hard-working attitude; 

Finlay Dockeray for  super  contr ibutions 

in class;  
  

These children all received their awards at 

 

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy 
 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday   

11.45 am - 1.15 pm   

Please do come in and have a chat if you are  

interested. All you need is time, a warm coat, sense 

of humour and to enjoy working as a team. 

 

Class 2 Assembly Reminder 
 

 Class 2’s Assembly will be on: 

Thursday 22nd February at 9.15 am. 

You are warmly invited to coffee/tea served in the 

hall from 8.45am. 

Bronze Housepoints Awards 
 

Congratulations to:   

            Esme Carter 

   Eva Newhouse 

   Charlie Welstead 

   Kaitlyn Mays 

   William Holmes 

   Finley Marsh 

   Finlay Dockeray 

 

for gaining 25 Housepoints and achieving their 

Bronze Awards. 

 

 

 Silver Housepoints Awards 
 

 

Congratulations to: 

   Dylan Marsh 

   Gabriel Jones 

   David Fleming 

   Nathan Lilley 

   Reuben Flavell 

     

for gaining 50 Housepoints and achieving their 

Silver Awards. 

 Hockey Club 
 

Hockey after half term will be outside so shin pads 

and gum shields must be worn. 

  

Play  Structure 
 

We are delighted to say that the play structure is 

due to be installed by the end of March, ready for 

the new term. 

 Headteacher’s Awards 
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Class 4 and their Websites 
 

In Class 4 we have been learning about the human body,  

Specifically the circulatory system, the transportation  

system and diet and exercise. 

 

As we have been learning, we have been putting this  

information on our very own websites which are currently  

live on the internet! 

 

Although we haven’t quite finished the topic, we wanted  

to show you what we have been doing. If you type in the  

address below and then add your child’s number  

(they know this!) to the end, it will take you to their website. 

 

We hope you enjoy looking at them and learning about the human body. 

 

https://class432.wixsite.com/mysite  

The Children’s Wellbeing  

 

May we remind you that children must remove their own earrings for P.E unless recently 

pierced.  We suggest if you child wishes to have their ears pierced this is done at the  

beginning of the school holidays. 

 

    Nail varnish is not allowed in school as this can     

    prove to be a distraction during lessons. 

    

 

 

 

 

It is very important that every child has a good meal  

at lunchtime and we do ask that packed lunches are a  

mix of healthy foods. 

 

We have noticed that there is a lot of wasted hot food  

from those receiving hot meals, saying they do not like  

the choice given them. Please can you ensure that the  

children make their selection with you  to avoid this wastage. Thank you. 

Not in school! 


